
 

Mount Hawke Academy 

Head of School: Miss C Biddick 

 

 

T: 01209 890230 

E: hello@mounthawke.org W: www.mounthawke.org     

Mount Hawke Academy, Rodda’s Road, Mt Hawke, Truro, Cornwall TR4 8BA 

 

A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity 

Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 

Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD 
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Dear Families 

 

A warm welcome back to everyone for our Summer Term.  Mousehole Class are enjoying their first 

ever school visit today, spending time at the beach on a beach safari.  All other classes have now 

planned their visits so details will be coming out to you shortly.  Our new learning for the term has 

started in all areas of the curriculum.  Please visit our website Mount Hawke Academy, go to the 

Classes tab and click on your child’s class name to be taken to their topic web for this term and 

find out what they will be learning.   

 

We are certainly making the most of our grounds.  Classes are using our garden area at the top of 

the field – Pendeen Class producing some powerful poetry in English from their time spent there – 

and we are currently having our grounds mapped so that we will be able to use them for 

orienteering soon. 

 

Celebrations 

We held our Friday Whole School Celebration Assembly today and it was lovely to share the news 

from each class with everyone and celebrate all the hard work together.  We enjoyed singing 

together again too. 

 

Class Celebration Achievement 

Mousehole Elizabeth Jack 

Godrevy Edison Ella 

Longships Joshua Arthur 

Pendeen Ella Eliza 

Carne Stan Bethany 

Gwithian Zac Eliza 

Lamorna Mason Oliver 

Allen Bruce Maya 

Kenwyn Robyn Daisy S 

Truro Jago Maggie 

 

Key Assessment Dates 

This year’s statutory assessments are going ahead for all schools in England.  Here are the dates: 

Key Stage Two – Y6 SATs – Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May 

Key Stage One – Y2 SATs – through May 

Year One Phonics – Monday 6th June to Friday 10th June  

Year Four Multiplication Check – through June 
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Time Keeping 

Please remember that our gates open at 8:30am and close at 8:45am.  Registers are 

taken at 8:45am and lessons start promptly.  Even being a couple of minutes late 

means that some learning time is lost and there is not a settled start to the day.  

Please help by getting everyone into school before the gates close.  Thank you.  

 

Sport 

Yesterday, nine of our children went to Exeter to take part in the South West finals of the Lord’s 

Taverners Table Cricket Tournament.  They wore our new sports kit and represented our school so 

well – we were the only primary school there too!  They won all of their matches, so we are waiting 

to hear if they move onto the next stage.  We were delighted with all the positive praise our 

children received about their wonderful behaviour, positivity and sporting fairness.  We are also 

thrilled that Joseph in Year Six was awarded ‘Spirit of Cricket’ for the tournament as the most 

encouraging towards others – what a great achievement! 

 

 
 

Defibrillator 

We are on a mission to extend our first aid kit and purchase a life-saving device – a 

defibrillator – and training package to ensure that, should anyone experience a cardiac 

arrest, we have the equipment and skills to help save a life.  There is one in the village, but 

we feel that having one in school too is very important.  Our donation link on ParentPay is still open 

if you would like to make a donation to this very worthwhile cause.  Our total is increasing and we 

are nearly there…we have raised £486.50 so far – thank you! 

 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to speak to 

one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  Miss Biddick is usually on the 

gate every morning and afternoon too.   

Remember that this weekend is a long one – we hope that you enjoy the Bank Holiday. 

 

  
 

mailto:hello@mounthawke.org
http://www.mounthawke.org/
mailto:hello@mounthawke.org

